Gol f Tour nament Supporting Arizona Cancer Foundation for Children Returns to Valley
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The Tom Londen Memorial Golf Classic is back in Scottdale, benefiting the Arizona Cancer Foundation for Children. The annual golf tournament
is hosted by the Londen Family who lost their father, Tom, to cancer. The event aims to help spread awareness and raise money for children
with cancer.

The two-day affair tees off the evening of Friday, March 31, 2023 with a reception at Talking Stick Resort that is free to the public and will
include a charity auction, raffle prizes, complimentary hors d’oeuvres and a cash bar. The golfing begins the following day on Saturday, April 1,
2023 at Talking Stick Golf Club with registration at 6:30 a.m. and a shotgun start at 8 a.m.

All proceeds from the Tom Londen Memorial Golf Classic benefit the Arizona Cancer Foundation for Children whose mission is to provide
social, emotional and financial support directly to families managing the health and well-being of a loved one with pediatric cancer.

For more on the Arizona Cancer Foundation for Children visit their website_azcancerfoundation.org.

To register or donate visit.azcancerfoundation.org/event/2023-tom-londen-golf-classic.
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